
 
 
 

 

 

  

Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.966 
Released – 20 October 2021 
 
Thank you for your email received 27 September 2021 requesting information regarding ADHD. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
I would be most grateful if you could provide me with the number of children, young 
people in Dartford, Gravesend and Swanley diagnosed with ADHD over the past 6 months. 
 
We have recently merged electronic systems and unfortunately a field was not in place for 
clinicians to complete when a new diagnosis was made; therefore without this field we cannot run 
a report to provide the information requested for the past six months. 
 
We have been actively working with our system providers to ensure that this is information we 
can provide in the future and this is now in place so we should be able to answer this for future 
queries. 


